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20th May 2022 

 

Deputy Collins 

Dáil Éireann, 

Leinster House 

Dublin 2 

 

PQ Ref 19601/22: To ask the Minister for Health the name of the civic society groups and non-

Governmental organisations his Department consulted with as part of the recent review of the 

Revised Model of Care for Termination of Pregnancy; and if he will make a statement on the 

matter. 
 

Dear Deputy Collins, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Questions, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined 

the matter and the following outlines the position. 

 

Please refer to the response issued to your Parliamentary Questions Ref 19601/22, 20159/22, 19602/22 

and 19602/22 on 4th May, which outlines those consulted as part of the review of the revised Model of 

Care for Termination of Pregnancy. 

 

I trust this clarifies the matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mary-Jo Biggs, General Manager, National Women and Infants Health Programme 


